
	
‘Together	we	will	flourish’	

Your	beginning	will	seem	so	small,	since	your	future	will	flourish	–	Job	8:7	

A	very	warm	welcome	back	to	our	pupils	and	families.	I	hope	you	have	all	enjoyed	a	relaxing	summer	
break.	It	has	been	a	pleasure	seeing	our	pupils	back	ready	for	a	new	school	year!	A	special	welcome	to	our	
new	Reception	class	who	have	completed	their	first	week	at	St	Luke’s	and	what	a	busy	week	they	have	
had.	We	are	all	so	proud	of	how	grown	up,	brave	and	well	behaved	you	have	all	been.	

Our	Christian	value	for	this	first	half	term	is	‘Friendship’.	The	children	will	be	focusing	on	how	to	be	a	good	
friend	and	how	to	encourage	each	other.	The	children	will	write	their	own	prayers	for	Friendship,	which	
will	be	displayed	on	our	whole	school	Prayer	Tree	and	shared	in	daily	worship.		

Our	toilets	throughout	school	will	be	updated	over	the	coming	months.	Work	will	begin	next	week	on	the	
toilets	at	the	top	end	of	school.	Contractors	will	be	on	site	and	access	to	the	front	playground	will	be	
restricted.	I	will	communicate	further	with	parents	on	Monday	to	let	you	know	about	any	changes	to	drop	
off	and	collection	points.	A	large	part	of	our	school	car	park	will	be	taken	up	by	the	contractors.	Please	
remember	that	the	school	car	park	is	for	staff	and	visitors	only.	

Finally,	work	continues	on	our	Year	6	unit	and	we	are	hoping	that	everything	will	be	complete	and	our	
Year	6	children	will	be	able	to	use	the	unit	again	by	the	23rd	September.	

	
Have	a	lovely	weekend!		
Miss	Ackroyd	
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Your	beginning	will	seem	so	small,	since	your	future	will	flourish	–	Job	8:7	

Year	6	–	Bradford	Peace	Trail	visit		

Year	4	–	Saltaire	visit		
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